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Congratulations to Term 3 Week 6 Principal’s Award Winners! 
 
 

 
 

Louisa Likia – Year 1 
 

Blaise Pong – Year 8 
 

Staycie Mataria – Kindy 
 

Melynn Morus – Year 6 

 
Jerson Soipang - Prep 

 
 

 
 
 

 
After School Activities:  
Monday:  Religious Education Lessons: Years 1-8, 3pm-3.45pm, Year 7/8 classroom 
 

Tuesday:  NO Travel Art Club next week. It will be on again in Week 9 
 

Wednesday:  Homework Club: Years 3/4 and 5/6, 3.00-4.00pm 
  Exam Prep: Year 8, 3.00-4.00pm 
 

Thursday: Media Club with Ms Langusch: Years 4-8, 3.00pm-4.00pm 
Touch Football with Mr. McKeiver: Years 1-4, 3.00pm-4.00pm 

 

Friday:  Hockey: Years 1-4 with Alex Butt 3.00pm-4.00pm 
  Rugby League: Years 5-8 with Miss Collins and Mr. McKeiver 3.00pm-4.00pm 
 

Mumps 

Over the weekend, the Lihir Medical Centre identified a case of Mumps in a LIPS student. If your child develops 

any of the symptoms of Mumps, please keep them home and seek medical advice from the Lihir Medical Centre. If 

you would like any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 

Meetings 

The next meeting for School Council is tonight at 7.00pm in the Meeting Room. P & W will have their next 

meeting on 11th September, starting at 6.30pm, also in the Meeting Room. 
 

Independence Day 

The annual LIPS Independence Day celebrations will be held on Friday the 7th September starting at 5.00pm.  The 

program will conclude around 7.00pm with a shared dinner. All welcome! 
 

Engineering Is Fun 

The Institute of Engineers, PNG and other sponsors are supporting an “Engineering is Fun” weekend on 13th and 

14th October for girls from Grade 4 – Grade 12. The aim of the weekend is to expose girls to the potential of 

careers in Science and Engineering. We are seeking volunteers to assist with organising the event and helping out 

over the weekend. If you are interested, please contact Danni Gunnell on Danielle.Gunnell@Newcrest.com.au or 

7910 0590. 

We would also like to start collecting names and ages of interested attendees. If you know any girls in Grade 4 – 

Grade 12 who would like to participate, please email or call Danni. The final program and requirements will be 

released in the coming weeks.  
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Congratulations to our Year 5/6 Class on their very informative assembly – well done! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Book Week 2018  
Thanks to Mr Neale for organising the Book Week parade last week and the lunchtime activities in the 
Library. The students had lots of fun dressing up and sharing their favourite books. See the photos on 
the next page! 
 

Student Council activities 
Miss Thomas and the Student Council have been very busy in the lead-up to tomorrow’s Trash and 
Treasure and Bake Sale that will be held after this week’s Assembly. Please remember to bring small 
notes to assist with change and a plastic bag for your purchases. All baking donations gratefully 
accepted at the 1/2 classroom, either this afternoon or tomorrow morning. This fundraiser is to raise 
funds to purchase resources for local Lihirian schools. 

 
 

Ellenora and Staycie 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Term  
Please note that the last day of Term 3 is THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 20. 

Regards, 

Greg Neville 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


